
ESSEX COUNTY 
Division Of Community Planning And Development 

Willium Johntlton, Uircctor 

Dear Sir: 

July 14, 1980 

Eli:tubcthtoWJl, NY 1:lU:12 
Telepholle 51 H -1)7:1-6:101 

Essex County, through the Essex County Planning Office and in conjunction 
with the NYS DEC and Cahn Engineers, has undertaken a program to study 
sewage problems and possible solutions for your co~unity. The Study will 
include public meetings (Fall, 1980) and a survey of homeowners to deter­
mine the extent and magnitude of on-site wastewater disposal problems. 
Sanitary surveys and evaluations will be conducted for all towns in Essex 
County, in areas having the most serious problems. 

There will be no local costs for the survey, the evaluation or the develop­
ment of possible solutions by the Engineer. Also, the study wi ll NOT im­
pose any specific solution on the community. 

Please be advised that the Essex County Planning Office staff will be con­
ducting sanitary surveys in your area during July and August. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to 
call. 

Thank You. 

2J:h).i2L-
VJP:tw1 Victor J. Putman 

COUNT'Y l"LANNING On,'lCE 


